Oʻzbekiston Mehmonxonalar uyushmasi

Association of Hoteliers of Uzbekistan

Association of Hoteliers of Uzbekistan

E - mail: hoteliers.uz@gmail.com website: http://www.hoteliers.uz

Эл.манзил: hoteliers.uz@gmail.com Веб сайт: http://www.hoteliers.uz

№ 07 from 09.01.2025y

The Honorable Mr. Suavi Önal Chief Counselor of the Republic of Turkey in Tashkent Embassy of The Republic of Turkey in Tashkent Akademic Yahya Gulyamov Str. No:87 Tashkent/Uzbekistan Postal Code: 100047

Dear Mr. Suavi Önal,

The Association of Hoteliers of Uzbekistan expresses its respect and has the honour to inform you that VI Hotel Business Forum will be organized at InterContinental Tashkent Hotel from 25 to 26 February 2025. In addition, from 14 to 16 October 2025, the international exhibition Horeca Expo Uzbekistan will be held on the territory of JSC NVC UzExpocentre.

In connection with the abovementioned, we ask you to assist in attracting relevant companies from the Republic of Turkey to participate in these events. The participation of Turkish companies will be a valuable contribution to the development of business relations between our countries in the hotel and hospitality industry.

Furthermore, in order to improve the qualifications of professionals in the hospitality sector, we plan to organize a series of educational courses in tourism. In this regard, we are considering the possibility of jointly organizing training programs for specialists in hotels in Turkey, which will allow for experience exchange and enhance the professionalism of our personnel.

We are confident that cooperation with the Republic of Turkey will open new horizons for the development of the tourism industry and strengthen friendly and business relations between our countries.

We would be grateful for your support and are ready to discuss further details regarding these initiatives.

Sincerely, Chairperson

F. Abdullaeva

Contact Person: Mubina Mukhtorova +998 91 137-25-00